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Nativity’s Social Concerns Ministry is holding a school supply drive to beneϐit the students of the Ashwaubenon School District. It is essential that ALL children start the school year prepared to learn! Parishioners are invited to participate by purchasing any of the  following items: 

Please bring all purchased school supply items to the Narthex no later than Sunday, August 21. Thank you for generously supporting this effort aimed at helping children in need in our community. 

Folders-without fasteners (red, blue, green, yellow) Folders-with fasteners (red, blue, green, yellow) Pencils-NOT mechanical Graph paper-spiral notebook Graph paper-loose leaf 1½” 3-ring binders 2” 3-ring binders Flash drives Earbuds Composition notebooks-wide ruled Composition notebooks-college ruled 

Kids scissors (pointed) Highlighters Colored pencils (set of 12) Expo dry erase markers-black Glue sticks Elmer’s school glue Zippered pencil case Plastic school box (appx. 8” x 5”) Spiral notebooks-wide ruled       (red, blue, green, yellow) Spiral notebooks-college ruled       (red, blue, green, yellow) Sharpie markers-black 



Nativity of Our Lord Parish 8 

Wednesday, July 27, 2016 @ St. Agnes 
Middle School - 5-7 pm 

High School 7:30-10:00 pm 
 

Come have some fun with youth around 
Green Bay. We will be playing some 

ultimate games, having ultimate snacks 
and ultimately having a good time. 

Any questions??? Call 
or text Stephanie at  

920-621-5561 

Pokémon Go is a new phenomenon that 
has impacted many young adults, 
teenagers, and children all around the 
world. This phenomenon takes people to 
different historical landmarks, parks, and 
memorials and allows them to earn 
points, find Pokémon, and obtain 
different tools necessary to the game.  
 

The Department of New Evangelization of 
the Diocese of Green Bay has encouraged 
churches to take part in this phenomenon 
and be welcoming to the additional foot 
traffic that might be coming their way. 
Ironically, Nativity of Our Lord Parish was 
chosen as a Poké Stop within the prayer 
garden. A Poké Stop encourages trainers 
to gather items or tools needed for the 
game. However, you often have to wait a 
short time before being able to redeem 
those tools. This is where conversations 
with others, and relationship-building 
skills happen.  
 

In our prayer garden, we have posted a 
sign welcoming the trainers and 
encouraging them to take time to pray. 
We have offered them the use of our 
bathrooms, water fountains, and A/C. We 
even offered them the opportunity to talk 
with someone if needed. Finally, we 
reminded them to be respectful of the 
space and welcomed them to post any 
prayer requests on our Nativity of Our 
Lord Parish Facebook Page. So as you see 
trainers within our prayer garden or in 
our hallways, be sure to welcome them 
with a smile and a friendly hello. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We would like to give a “Special Thanks” to Karen & 
Wayne Destree for their generous donation of 14 
tons of stone being placed in the carport area by the 
railings. 
 

Karen & Wayne Destree are past members of  
Nativity Parish and now reside in Florida. We are 
grateful for their generous donation to our Parish. 

 Just a reminder……. 
 
If you or a loved one are admitted to the 
hospital for any reason at all, PLEASE, 
make sure that you or the hospital  
informs Nativity Parish. We would love 
to visit you, let you know we care and 
that you are in our prayers. 
 

Thank You & God Bless! 
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The 2016 Up North Tour  
Island Resort, Escanaba, MI 

 
Motor Coaches leave St. Mary, De Pere and Nativity at 1:00 pm Monday,  
November 28, and leaves Island Resort at 3:00 pm, CST on Wednesday,  
November 30 and offers a Surprise Stop on return trip, arriving in Green Bay / De Pere 
between 6:00 & 7:00 pm, CST.  
 

Features: transportation on a Deluxe Motor Coach, 3 Day, 2 Night stay in the Palm  
Tower of the Resort.  Fun incentives include: minimum $20.00 per day ($60) Promo 
Cash at the casino, 2 breakfast specials & bus group discounts for all other meals: get 
bus discounts of $2.00 for lunch and $3.00 for dinner. 
 

Cost is $115.00 per person / double occupancy, private $185.00. All rooms are  
non-smoking. Four handicap rooms are available in the Palm Tower. Reservations are 
guaranteed on a first come / first served basis. Complete and sign form below and 
make check out to: Up North Tour, 2270 South Oneida St., Green Bay, WI  54304. 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
Travel Arrangements and Services provided by a licensed / insured carrier and Island Resort, neither Nativity  
Parish, the Diocese of Green Bay nor Fr. John H. Harper accept any liability for accident or illness occurring during 
this tour. Cancellation refunds are guaranteed up to two weeks before tour.   

  Registration Form: Goin’ Up North Tour 2016 
 

Name/s per room:1)____________________2)_______________________ 
 
 

Address/es, Street 1)____________________2)_______________________  
 

City/ Zip 1)________________________2)__________________________ 
 
 

Phone/s: 1)__________________________2)________________________ 
 
 

Island Club Card Number: 1)___________________2)_________________ 
 
 

Special Needs / Room Requests:___________________________________ 
 
 

We/I plan on leaving from (circle one):    St. Mary         Nativity 
 

Guest signature:____________________________________________ 
 
Guest signature:____________________________________________ 



NURSING HOME VOLUNTEERS 
 

We are looking for volunteers to help out at 
Maple Ridge Nursing Home. If you would be 
able to offer your services, please contact: 

 

Wayne Efferson, Director of Worship, 490-1352, x206 
or natwe@nativityparish.com 
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COST:  $90.00  
 
Reservations/Questions: Judy at 499-3248 or Vicki (Nativity Parish) 499-5156.   
 

Make checks payable to Nativity Parish. Credit Cards accepted and Gift Certificates 
available. 
 

Nativity reserves the right to cancel bus trips 30 days before performances.   
We also need 30 reservations each bus trip. 
 

Deluxe Lamers Coach leaves at 8:00 AM (be at Nativity by 7:30 AM) Returns between 6:30–7:30 PM. 
 

THANKS  FOR TRAVELING WITH US AND HOPE TO SEE YOU AGAIN SOON! 

   MILLION DOLLAR QUARTET     
 WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 14, 2016 

          SIGNUP DEADLINE AUGUST 13 
 

2 SEATS LEFT 
 
 

Million Dollar Quartet brought Johnny Cash, 
Jerry Lee Lewis, Carl Perkins and Elvis Presley 
together at Sun Records in Memphis for what 
would be one of the greatest jam sessions 
ever. MILLION DOLLAR QUARTET brings that 
legendary. Showcased hit songs include: “Blue 
Suede Shoes”, “Fever”, “Walk the Line”, 
“Sixteen Tons”, “Who Do You Love?”, “Great 
Balls of Fire”, “Folsom Prison Blues”, “Whole 
Lotta Shakin’ Goin’ On”, “Hound Dog” and more.  
 
FRIENDLY REMINDER:  
 

Final payment in the amount of $90 per person is 
due by August 13.  Thank you!! 

A FIRESIDE CHRISTMAS 
Wednesday, November 16, 2016 - SIGNUP DEADLINE OCTOBER 15                       

Thursday, December 8, 2016 – SIGNUP DEADLINE NOVEMBER 7 
 
 

This season we return to the tradition that has made The Fireside the number one choice for 
Christmas entertainment for hundreds of thousands of people from around the nation and around the 
world as we present an all new edition of A FIRESIDE CHRISTMAS. It’s our mission each holiday 
season to bring you a show that will re-kindle the true Christmas spirit in all of us. Through songs, 
stories, and dances – both traditional and original – we commit ourselves to capturing the very heart 
and essence of the holiday season.  
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REPORTING SEXUAL ABUSE 
 

 
If you know of an incident of sexual abuse 

of a person who is now under the age of 18 
 by a priest, deacon, employee or volunteer, 
PLEASE IMMEDIATELY CALL THE CIVIL 
AUTHORITIES AND THEN THE DIOCESE. 

 

If the person was abused as a minor 
but is now an adult, 

please contact: 
Jayne Stefanic, 

Diocesan Assistance Coordinator, 
Diocese of Green Bay 

920-272-8174 or 1-877-270-8174 (toll free) 
 

We also encourage you to report the incident 
to local civil authorities. 

 
YOU MATTER TO US — 

THERE IS HOPE! 
 
 
 

Crisis Center Pregnancy Hotline 
      436-8888          433-9955 

 

BAPTISMS 
Parents may schedule their child’s Baptism after they 
have completed a two-part preparation program. Call 
the Parish Office at least 60 days before Baptism for 
interview and preparation session. 
 

BAPTISM DATES  
August 21, September 11,  
October 9 & November 13 

 

SACRAMENT OF ANOINTING OF THE SICK 
(Following 8:30 AM Mass—See dates listed below) 
This Sacrament is offered to anyone in need of Christ’s 
healing touch. The Anointing of the Sick is a sacrament 
for those who are in need of physical, emotional, or spiritual 
healing. Think of friends and loved ones who may want to 
receive this sacrament and invite them to this Mass. 
 

2016 ANOINTING OF THE SICK DATES 
July 31 and October 30 

 

RCIA—RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION FOR 
ADULTS 

Do you want to know more about the Catholic faith? Are you 
or someone you know interested in becoming baptized or 
confirmed as a Catholic? For more information about this 
process call Wayne Efferson (490-1352, ext. 206) or email 
natwe@nativityparish.com. 
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